Message

From: Ed Houghton [/O=TOC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=EHOUGHTON]

Sent: 6/29/2011 7:16:55 AM

To: Dean Muncaster [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=DeanMuncaster]

Subject: Meet

Did you wish to come in for a coffee this morning and chat about our meeting later today?

Ed

Mr. Ed Houghton, President & CEO

Collingwood Utility Services Corp.

P.O. Box 189, 43 Stewart Road Collingwood, ON

L9Y 3Z5

Phone: 705-445-1800, 2222

Fax: 705-445-2549

Email: ehoughton@collus.com

Important Notice: This message is intended only for the use of the person to whom it is addressed, and may contain information which is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that distribution or copying this message is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please notify the sender and delete the original message and attachments.